
 
12 June 2018 
 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY  
 

DOMESTIC SEPTIC SEWER SYSTEMS 
 

 
HRNSW has dealt with a number of prohibited substance matters involving 
substances that are contained within human prescription medications and the 
transfer of those substances through domestic septic sewer systems.  
 
Trainers are warned that horses should not be exposed to water from septic sewer 
systems and horses should also be prevented from grazing in areas where water 
irrigation or overflow is provided from septic sewer systems. 
 
The ingestion by horses of grass and/or plants exposed to water from septic sewer 
systems may lead to the detection of prohibited substances in raceday samples. 
 
If anyone requires further information please contact HRNSW Integrity Department. 
 
 
MICHAEL PRENTICE 
Integrity Manager 

 


